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January 18, 2025 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 

The School Health Programme is an integral part of the curriculum as it 
contributes towards the maintenance and improvement of the health of our 
students and school personnel. It incorporates health related knowledge, 
skills, practices and attitude along with promotion of positive health. 
 
An Annual Health Checkup for your ward has been organized to be 
conducted from Tuesday February 04, 2025 to Wednesday February 05, 
2025 by Simply Health Plus. 
 
A qualified and dedicated team of specialized doctors will conduct the 
medical checkup for which a complete Health Checkup Card will be 
provided to each student.  
 
Kindly submit a nominal amount of `120/-by Friday January 24, 
2025 for this. 
 
The Health Check up will comprise of: 
 General check up including height, weight, anemia, nutritional status, 

chest auscultation, etc. of all the students by the general physicians.  
 Dental check up of all the students by the Dentist.  
 Vision checkup of all the students by an Optometrist.  
  Skin, ENT checkup by the specialists for the cases screened out by 

the Pediatrician. 
 
 

Principal 
Sunita Gangahar 
 
 
 


